La Cumbre Mutual Water Company

695 Via Tranquila, Santa Barbara, CA 93110-2296 Phone 805 967-2376 Fax 805 967-8102 WWW.LACUMBREWATER.COM DIRECTORS

ALEX RODRIGUEZ

PRESIDENT

MARC RUSSO

VICE-PRESIDENT

DOUG CAMPBELL

JANE LODAS

ROB THOMSON

MIKE ALVARADO

GENERAL MANAGER

July 2024

Dear Stockholders:

The La Cumbre Mutual Water Company appreciates the questions and feedback provided by the shareholders at our annual meeting on June 11. We trust that the presentations on the status of the Modoc Preserve, financial condition, and general state of the Company and our plans to implement the Master Plan projects, as well as the staff and Board members responses to questions from the shareholders were informative. We are always available for further shareholder input.

As summarized at the annual meeting, the Board is finalizing direction to staff regarding the initiation of the highest priority projects identified in the Water System Master Plan. The Long-range Planning Committee and staff will soon accept the consulting engineers' assessment of our potable water reservoirs and water distribution system hydraulic model. These products, along with the value engineering assessment being completed by our staff, will allow us to approve construction of projects needed to bolster our system's ability to meet the normal operations and emergency fire protection needs within the service area. These reports, and the status of the other recommended actions from the Master Plan, will be available later this summer in the 2024 Master Plan Update.

Also included in this billing is our annual Consumer Confidence Report. Please feel free to call 805 967-2376 or email office@lacumbrewater.com for any questions.

If you would like to contact me, my telephone number is 805-331-7764, and my email address is alex@dcgco.com. Until then, I remain,

Sincerely yours,

Alex Rodriguez Board President